
J.O. EASLEĵ INC 
P.O.Box 1796 88202-1796 

400 N. Pennsylvania, Suite 990-D 
Roswell, NM 88201 

Telephone (505) 623-3758 
Fax (505) 623-3797 

October 3, 1996 

Mr. David Catanach 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 South Pacheco 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: C-108 
Caprock Maljamar Waterflood Unit 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

As part of the C-108 dated August 16, 1996, for The Wiser Oil Company's Caprock Maljamar 
Waterflood Unit, the CMU #s 33, 34, 46, ,47, 61, 77, 88, and 262 wells were included for your 
consideration as new water injection wells. The Wiser Oil Company intended to re-enter the #s 33, 46, 
47, 61, & 77 and complete as water injection wells. They planned to convert the #s 34 and 88 to water 
injection, and the #262 was a new well in the process of being surveyed and permitted to replace the 
P&A'd CMU #75. We respectfully request withdrawal of these eight wells as new wells must be drilled to 
replace the #s 33, 34, 46, 47,61, 77, and 88, and a location has not yet been determined for the CMU 
#262. As soon as plans have been finalized for these eight wells, a new C-108 will be submitted. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call @ 505-623-3758. 

Sincerely, 

J. O. EASLEY, INC. 

Michael R. Burch, CPL 

/bj 
Enclosures 
cc/enclosure Mr. Jerry Sexton 

New Mexico OCD 
P O. Box 1980 

Mr. Steve Gilbert 
The Wiser Oil Company 
8115 Preston Road, Suite 400 

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241 Dallas, Texas 75225 

Mr. Tom Cook 
The Wiser Oil Company 
P. O. Box 2568 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241 


